
Be on the lookout for improper grounding and bonding connections to your 
gas meter 

At JPC Energy your safety is our number one priority. Whether it’s a DIY project or 

through a contractor, customer-owned equipment, like generators and solar panels, 

should never be grounded or bonded to natural gas meters or any piping leading into or 

out of the meter. It can create a serious hazard, such as energized piping or natural gas 

leaks. If you notice ground or bond connections in the areas shown in the diagram, 

please contact JPC Energy  

 


